
 
 

August 12, 2021 

PRESS RELEASE 

Wichita Falls-Wichita County Public Health District 
1700 Third Street  
Wichita Falls, Texas 76301 
(940) 761-7800 
 
    Back to School Immunization Clinic Changes 
 
Wichita Falls, Texas - The Wichita Falls - Wichita County Public Health District’s Back to School 
Immunization Clinics held on Friday, August 13, 2021 and Monday, August 16, 2021 have changed from 
walk-in to scheduled appointments. The change is being made in order to accommodate social 
distancing. To accommodate additional people, the clinic times on Friday, August 13, 2021 will be 
expanded to 8:00am to 4:30pm. Appointment notes will be provided.  
 
To schedule an appointment, please call the Immunization clinic at (940) 761-6841. Appointments can 
also be scheduled online at http://www.wichitafallstx.gov/349/Immunization-Services. A current shot 
record and insurance card are required in order to receive immunizations.  
 
The Health District apologizes for any inconvenience and appreciates the public’s patience. Our local 
COVID-19 situation continues to changes regularly and these changes were made with the safety of our 
patients in mind.  
 
Regular clinic hours are Monday through Thursday from 8:00am to 11:30am and 1:00pm to 4:30pm, and 
Friday from 8:00am to 1:00pm.  
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